
Chairpersons report of meeting of  

Strategic Policy Committee 3- Housing 

 held on 7th February 2023 via Teams 

 

• The Chairman Eamon Aylward welcomed all and agreed the minutes of 

meeting on 5th December 2022. 

 

• Mary J Mulholland, Director of Services , spoke about the Affordable Housing 

Scheme advising how many homes are to be provided, the criteria of the 

scheme and how applications would be prioritised. 

 

• Next SPC meeting was scheduled for 6th June 2024 

 

 

 

 


